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Comments: To the USFS;

            I am deeply concerned about the scope of this proposed project on Holland Lake...it seems to go against

everything that beautiful area represents, which is a relatively untouched beauty and gateway to one of the most

beautiful wilderness areas in Montana.

            Let these developers continue their project around Whitefish and the Kalispel area..please protect

Holland Lake from this kind of exclusive, invasive development.

                                                                                                              Respectfully,

                                                                                                             A. Katharine Dietrich


